
8th September 2023 

 

 

 
 AIM HIGH, BE RESPECTFUL, CREATE HAPPY MEMORIES  

                                                                                                                         

Message From Mrs Rahim 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you 
all back to CVPS. It has been so nice to see all our 
children settled back into school life looking happy 
and healthy. It has been a great start to the new 
school year. All our staff are excited to be back and 
look forward to the forthcoming year.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN UP TO  

 

We would like to welcome our new staff who have completed their first full week with their new classes. 

Miss Kauser in year 5 and Mr Nazir in year 3. 

Miss Harrison who is supporting in Reception and Miss Corriette in year 4. 

We have also welcomed our new reception children and families to our school community. 

 

 

Reading Catch-up 

Reading has always been a priority at CVPS and we continue to put much time and effort into developing our 

reading curriculum. In Reception and KS1 we have continued to employ Mrs Battye as an early reading worker.  

She will work with various children individually and with small groups to provide extra reading support.  She will 

also be working with parents to help support reading at home.  Reading will remain a high priority in the school’s 

curriculum.  The school’s compulsory homework will only consist of reading with your child 3 times per week 

as a minimum.  We would encourage all parents/carers to read with your child every night if possible.  

 

 

 

    CVPS 
NEWSLETTER 

Key Dates  

8th September – Open Classroom -  

13th September – Robinwood Trip 

18th September – Yrs 4- 6 PHSE pop concert 

21st September – Family Breakfast 

5th October – Census Day 
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Family Breakfast 

It was lovely to see so many of you attend our ‘Meet the Teacher’ family breakfast on Thursday. We look forward 

to seeing more of you at our next one on the 21st September the theme will be ‘Times tables’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Morning 

We really enjoyed giving you the opportunity to come and see your children in action. We hope you enjoyed 

seeing them in their class environment and seeing what they get up to in class!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



8th September 2023 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Free School Meals and Census 

You can find out if you are eligible for free school meals by clicking the following link: 

https://online.bradford.gov.uk/ufs/FREE_SCHOOL_MEALS.eb?ebd=0&ebp=10&ebz=1_1604655062394  

School census will take place on Thursday 5th October 2023. On this day, the number of children who stay for 

school dinners can make an impact into the funding we receive. If your child has a school dinner on that day, 

regardless of if they qualify for free school meals, we will enter them into a draw to have a chance of winning a 

high street voucher!!!! #YouGotToBeInItToWinIt 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

Attendance 

In line with DFE guidance, School attendance is mandatory for all pupils of compulsory school age and it is 

priority to ensure that as many children as possible regularly attend school. This means from that point, the 

usual rules on attendance will apply.  Please refer to our attendance policy which is published on the school 

website.  We always ask for your full support to ensure your child achieves their target of 96% or above by 

attending school every day. If for any reason your child is going to be absent, please contact the school office 

that day. 

We love to reward good attendance so if your child achieves 96% and above attendance they will be put in a 

draw to win a high street voucher! They will also receive a certificate for their achievement.  

 

 

Please follow us on Twitter! 

@CLAYTONPRIMPAY 


